
As of May 2017, PayServ 

(washingtonboe.seemypaychecks.com)  

is no longer be accessible. 

 

To obtain Paystubs from October 2012- 

June 2016: 

Please send an email to the payroll inbox, 

payroll@wtps.org, and request the specific 

stubs that you need. A department member 

will contact you shortly thereafter with 

further instructions.    

 

This service is available ONLY for 

October 2012-June 2016 paystubs.   

All other stubs can be found on 

PrimePoint. 
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